
2017-2018  

Short Term Superintendent Priorities and Goals 

 

Listed below are short-term goals for the 2017-2018 school year prioritized and 
developed in collaboration with Senior Cabinet.  These short-term goals are in 
addition to long-term three-year goals presented to the School Board for 2016 
through 2018.  I have included these goals as well as my 2017 mid-year progress 
report and the School Board’s 2016-2017 Superintendent Evaluation.  I look 
forward to discussing and making any adjustments necessary as we continue 
working together to improve the educational environment of the Beaverton School 
District. 

 

1. Student Achievement/Accountability.   
2. Continued customer service focus and improvement  
3. Pass a Local Option Levy in May 2018 
4. Successful implementation of Early Release 
5. Successful implementation of Early Childhood and CTE initiatives 
6. Provide timely grading and reporting to students and families 
7. Culture of Care.  Address behavior issues impacting student achievement 
8. High School Schedules 
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